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Vercauteren, Jeff

From: Kathy Bailey <kathy@ascendant-holdings.com>

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 2:17 PM

To: Vercauteren, Jeff; Eric Nordeen; Matt Prescott; Michael Younggren; Alan R. Fish Mr.

(alanfish6@gmail.com); wfwhite930@gmail.com; Connie Barbian; Susanne Voeltz

Subject: Letter of recommendation from Bill Cox

Billow nstheadjacentproperty toourproject.

Kathy Bailey
DirectorofO perations
AscendantHoldingsL L C
Direct608-205-4570
O ffice608-250-2099 ext104
kathy@ ascendant-holdings.com

From :w illiam cox<traveler53572m e@ yahoo.com >
S ent:Friday,S eptem ber14,2018 2:04 P M
T o:Kathy Bailey <kathy@ ascendant-holdings.com >
S ubject:R e:M eetingatM ichelangelo'sreL otlinerenderings

9/14/2018

To whom it may concern:

I currently own the 128, 130 and 132 State street properties and I am in favor of the new hotel to be
constructed in the 100 block of State street. I feel it will enhance the character of the block, eliminate
buildings which are no longer an asset to the block and bring additional business to the local
merchants.

Sincerely,

Cox Rentals, LLC
William Cox, member
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